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April 26, 2022 

 

OGRA takes action against hoarders across Punjab 

Islamabad – Taking cognizance of the reports on diesel non availability, Oil and Gas 

Regulatory Authority (OGRA) has moved its enforcement teams along law enforcement 

agencies and district management in different regions to inspect and unearth illegal oil 

storages. It is reiterated that anyone found in hoarding or stocking oil illegally shall be 

dealt under the law of the land. 

Chief Secretaries have already been informed to advise Deputy Commissioners for 

increasing vigilance on any such illegal activities and take immediate punitive actions. 

Moreover, DCOs have also been informed to mobilize teams to inspect petrol pumps in 

their respective regions and anyone found in hoarding or short supply may strongly be 

dealt according to law and report should be sent to OGRA. 

 

(Imran Ghaznavi) 
Spokesperson OGRA 
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روا� � دى  ��ں �  � �ب �  ا�� � �� ، ��ن �� �� وا�  ادارے اور ا� ا�ر�

  �� � �ا �� وا�ں � �ف ��� �رہ �� � ��۔ � ہ ا�وزى � � ��� ذ�ڈ�ل   �  �� 

� ��ں � وہ  ا�   �ا��ت �رى �� � �ا�ت دى � �� ا��  �م � � � � ��ى �ب 

� � �� �� � �� �ث �� � �� �  � � ذ�ہ ا�وزى � �ں � �ك �� اور � �ول ����

  ار�ل � ��۔�� اور ر�رٹ او�ا �اس � �ف ��ن � �� � � � ،  ��
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